From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 5:03:23 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 12:33 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
somayeh khosravi

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am against this OEB HYDRO ONE application to increase price for our region.

Holand Landing- East Gwillimbury. Since our area is a new built area and prices are already adjusted and higher
the other area. Increasing more, will be seriousely affected our household income and it will remain less budget for
our other expence. [ am really against this increace. We need absolutely consummer support versus hurting them by
enforcing them any additional costs.

-- Attachment --
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